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Summer Term Dates 2019 
 
New calendar dates will be  
shown in  red. 
 
Friday 14th June  
Yr 6 Bikeability - 9am 
Fathers in School  2.00pm 
Class 1 Cake Stall  
Monday 17th June 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Wednesday 19th June 
Year 3 & 4 Pedestrian Training 
June 20th & 21st 3.15 pm 
Scholastic Book Fair 
June 24th & 25th 3.15 pm 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Monday 24th June 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Tuesday 25th June 
Class 2  Phunky Foods  
Sandwich making 
KS1 Pirate Picnic 
Wednesday 26th June 
Year 3 & 4 Pedestrian Training 
Friday 28th June 3.30 - 4.30 pm 
School Summer Fair 
Monday 1st July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Tuesday 2nd July 9am – 12pm 
Year 6 Pizza Express 
Tuesday 2nd July 2.00  & 6 pm  
KS2 Play 
Wednesday 3rd July 6 pm 
KS2 Play 
Thursday 4th July  
Whole School Beach Trip 
Friday 5th July 1.30-2.30pm 
Diocese Leavers’ Service 
Selby Abby 
Yr 6 Bikeability - 9am 
Distribution of new class letters 
Monday 8th July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Monday 8th July  
Meet your new class -  
Fulford Transition day 
Wednesday 10th July 6.00 pm 
Fulford Transition evening 
Yr 6 Bikeability - 1pm 
Thursday 11th July 
Meet your new class 
EYFS Parents Evening 
Friday 12th July 
Yr 6 Bikeability -9am 
Reports to Parents 
Trophies/ Attendence 
Monday 15th July 
Year 3/ 4Swimming 
Monday 15th July 2.30 pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Tuesday 16th July  
Sports Enrichment Day 
Wednesday 17th July 
Year 2 Skipping Workshop 
School Disco 
EYFS/KS1 5-6.15pm 
KS2 6.30-7.45pm  
Thursday 18th July 2.30pm 
Church Service 
Friday 19th July 2.30pm 
Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sharing assembly 
This is held every Friday at  
2:50pm in the school hall.  
Summer Term 
 
 
June 14th    Class 5 
June 21st   Class 4 
June 28th    Class 3 
July 5th   Class 2 
July 12th   Trophies/ Attendance 
July 19th   Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Menu 

WC 17/06/19 

Week 1 
 Summer Menu is 

now available to 

view 

 

Our Christian value for 

this half term. 

 

Message from Miss Collier  
 
Please can we remind parents that if your child is going to be collected by a different adult 
at home time, please notify school. 

 
If collection arrangements or contact details change, please ensure you inform the school 
via the office. 

 
Staff can not send children home with other adults without parental permission. 

 
If your child has been allocated a place at an extra–curricular club in school, teachers will 
send your child to the club, even when a child says they are not going.  Parents must 
please inform the office if your child is not going to attend an after school club. 
  
Teachers are not able to send children to Out of School Club (Mrs Challis) without 
consent from a parent. 
  
Out of School Club will not accept children without consent from parents. Please contact 
Mrs Challis directly if you need a place at short notice. Mrs Challis: 07446011622 or 
01904 608143. 
  
If you are happy for your child in Year 5 or Year 6 to walk home alone, please inform their 
class teacher. 
  
Thank you for helping us to ensure a safe pick up at the end of the day. 
 

Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Isaac Brackenbury 

Class 2 – Emily Rowntree 

Class 3 – Eden McPhillips 

Class 4 – Jessica Berg 

Class 5 – Annais Graham 

 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Lila Hudson 

 

Rockstar Of The Week – 

Charlie Handley 

 

Battle of the Bands Winners –  

Year 6 

 

Most Valued Players -  

Year 3 – Dylan Lloyd 

Year 6 – Ffion Lloyd 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

Please note the Year 6 school leavers’ service at Selby Abbey, Friday 5th July, is for the 

children only.  Unfortunately, the Diocese has stated they are unable to facilitate parents 

due to the large number of attendants.      

 

 

Elvington’s Got Talent! 

Children, have you got a talent you want to share?  Can you sing?  

Can you dance, play music, perform magic?  If so, why not take part 

in our talent show?   Acts can be made up of individuals, pairs or 

groups of children.  There will be a small prize for each finalist.  Key 

stage heats will be during week commencing 17th June, with the first 

3 acts for each age group going forward to the grand final on 

Wednesday 26th June.  The winning act will perform at the sharing 

assembly on Friday 28th June. If you would like to take part, please 

let your teacher know. 

Fathers in School  
 
Calling all dads! As a special treat before Father’s Day, you 

are all warmly invited to join your child/ren in their classes on 

Friday 14th June from 2:00pm for games and fun activities. 

Class 1 Cake Stall 

Please can Class 1 children bring biscuits, tray bakes or cakes in to their classroom in the 

morning, ready to sell after sharing assembly Friday 14th June.  We hope the children will 

enjoy baking and/ or running the stall and the parents and carers will enjoy tasting them. 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fairs 

With over 200 of the newest and the best children’s books 

available, each chosen by Scholastic’s expert book buyers, there 

will be something to catch the eye of even the most reluctant 

reader. You’ll find a wide range of suitable books for your child’s 

age-range and our school can earn free books for every book 

that’s bought.  Please see ‘Dates for your Diary’. 

 

 

Non-Uniform Day and Summer Fair 

The school summer fair, kindly organised by the PTA, will be held on Friday 28th June from 

3:15pm. The fair is one of the main fund raising events of the year so your support is 

valuable in helping raise funds for school. In the past funds have helped support trips and 

exciting learning events. The PTA have asked for donations of tombola prizes, bottles and 

jarbola prizes. The ‘jarbola’ prizes are clean empty jars that are filled with objects such as 

sweets, packets of seeds, pens rubbers and any other goodies that will fit!  In order for us 

to help support this, we are asking that the children come to school in non-uniform on 

Friday 21st June with a donation of a prize for the summer fair. 

 

Race for Life Update 

Thank you to all those who participated in 

the fundraising at our Race for Life.  So far 

we have raised a fantastic £200 plus £50 

Gift-Aid.  There is still time to donate, you 

can find our fundraising page here. 

 
 

 

http://www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Elvington-Summer-2019.pdf
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/elvington-ce-primary

